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STEWART ADDISON CROWELL (1"941-201-4) :

A communi remembers

In this special editioru we pay tribute to long-time
Board Trustee and Past Co-President, Ster*'art Crowell,
who died on February 3, 2AI4. If the measure of a
man is not by what he accomplishes for personal gain,

but w'hat he does to help others, Ster.r'art was a great

and good man. The words of the community speak

best for him.

Stew art Addi s on C row e ll

Stewart r,l'as the protector of the DuBois House. He
rvas always concerned with the historic presentation

aspect of any and all changes we discussed for
restoration. He was always there to do the hard labor
and kept the grounds of our property looking great.
His knowledge and building expertise rvill be missed
as rve continue his vision. His enjoyment of history
and its connection to what makes our communrty
special was infectious.
Bob Mooney, Trustee, flistorical Society of
Shawangunk & Gardiner

***
On a snowy evening in February, the hamlet of
Wallkill lost one of its most respected and beloved
members, Stew'art Addison Crowell. For the Wallkill

Public Library, rve lost one of our greatest champions -
a dedicated trustee who worked tirelessly to support
our organization for over 40 -years. He carried on this
legacy from his grandfather, J. Addison Crou'ell, one

of the original trustees in the 1930s.

Ster.vart was a great friend, a kindred spirit, a huge
presence of a man, and a true gentleman. He was a
simple, generous and infrnitely kind person who loved
his community, cherished his lovely wife CarollTr, his
children Lynne and Brian, his son and daughter-in-lau',
and his five grandchildren, of lvhom he \tas
tremendousl-v proud. Stewart was a kind and
compassionate man. He was a dreamer - but also a

doer - that rare combination that creates communitl'
and expands peoples' minds beyond what they thought
possible - because to him - nothing rvas impossible
and every moment the right moment to get started.

What an honor to have known Stewart, and to have
r*,orked diligently by his side. The world needs more
people tike him. We could all stand to be more like
him, to set aside petty grievances and strive to see x'hat
is right and possible and good in all things and in all
people and to live up to his favorite saying, "Ca4re

diem!". Make the most of every moment.
Mary Lou Carolan, Director, Wallkill Public
Library 

***
Stern'art, with his wife Carolyn, \\ras an active member
of Meals on Wheels in Wallkill for over l0 1'ears. If
something about the program rvas not treating a senior
right, he would work to correct anv injustice. He had
a passion to help.
John Schneider, Director, Meals on Wheels

***
Stewart Crowell was a Churchrnan. It is not a term
often used todaJ'. It describes a person rl'ho has

developed their gift oi faith to be of use to God and

humanity'. Stewan created oppornrnities to help those
in need...to make sure no child in the Wallkill School
District should go to bed hungry.(continued- p.2).
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Letter from the President
Dear Members and Friends,
We have dedicated this issue of the Historical Society'nervsletter to the
memor]'of Steuart Crorvell. our friend and fellou,Board Member. We felt
that the best rval,to express our loss \\'as to share rvith you rvith *ords of
those in the communin rvho u,orked closest rvith him and knerv the measure
of the man. We rvill miss him terriblr'. There are some people rvho are
irreplaceable in this rvorld, and Ster.v \\as one of them. Our sincere love and
friendship goes out to Carol1.n, his rvife and helpmate in all his communitr'
endeavors. and fellorv Board member.

We hope you rvill mark r,our calcndar for Wednesdav. June 4 and join us for
our annual picnic. this 1'ear scheduled on the laun of the historic Tenvilliger
House in Gardiner (see. page 3). It is ahvar-s fun to share food and
companionship outdoors. enhanced b1- the beautl'of an historic house.
Please be among our numbers!

This vear we are adding several fun norkshops to our programs. lf rou
\\ant to spruce up vour garden or invite more birds to vour bac\'ard. check
out the June 2l rvorkshops rve have planned.

Debra wolff 
***

( continued from p. 1) He donated land. time. hrs truck- hands and fcet to
get the Communitv Garden and Farm lVlarkct startcd. He travcllcd to
Goshen to pick up fresir vegetables and t'lou crs to sell on Saturdav at thc
comer of Park anri N{ain Streets. The procccds and left over vcgctables
u'ere given to thc Loaves and Fishcs Food Pantn' Steu'art helpcd t'ith the

Snacking Kid's Backpack progranr also. Sten.a( did so gladly and without
fanfare or the need for recognition.
Rev. Toni L. N1acon, Pastor, Wallkill Reformed Church

Stew'art Crow'ell was an active and valued member of the Board of
Directors of Wallkill Valley Savings and Loan since 1989. Stewart
was very proud of the Savings and Loan and its work to help the
community he loved so dearly. He was a constant champion of both
the employees and our customers and always saw the good in the
work of the Association. He was highly respect by his peers and his
influence and prudent stewardship will be missed and difficult to
replace.
Michael Horodyski, President & CEO, Wallkill Valley Savings & Loan
Bank

You may make a donation to the Historical Society of Shawangunk &
Gardiner to honor the memory of Stewart Crowell.
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Event Highlights
There uas a presentation on March 5 at the Torm Hall
on Child Labor in the Village of Walden in 1890. tt
\!'as common at that time for children to work in
factories, such as the NY Knife Compan-v. 81' 1913
the practice had significantll'diminished. Also, at the
meeting special ar.vards rvere given to World War II
veterans Gil McCord and George Low.

An April 2"d open house meeting of the Historical
Societl' rvas held at the Andries DuBois House. Manv
displa-vs were set up including the large 1883 Borden
map that Wallkill rvas designed from, the one-room
school house displal'. Borden memorabilia. clothing
from the earll' 1900s. and manr, more items from the
1800s. Visitors toured the 1769 house built b1.'Andries
DuBois and the evening was enlivened also bf.a 50150

dralving. Refreshments, r,vine & cheese rvere eniol'ed
b1,the 41 people- including several nerv members u-ho

.ioined during the open house.

***

Dubois House Restoration Report
Thanks to Adam Seelig, AI White, Bob Mooney, Jim
Malloy and Hal Van Aken, &e Historical Societl'has
a nerv kiosk to drsplal' events and information at the
Andnes DuBois House. The kiosk rvas built in spite of
the rvorst that nature could throrv at the Hamlet of
Wallkill. The handsome structure x,ill honor the
memory of Board Trustee Stewart Crowell.

The Restoration Committee has begun to record the
volunteer hours that have steadilr.marked the progress
torvards restoration. Over the month of Apnl 2014
alone. 58 volunteer hours rvere contributed to the
DuBois House that included interior cleaning.
stabilization of the garage, emptying of debris. and
plantings. For the Knights of P-1.thias house. 16.5

volunteer hours went for continued painting of future

meeting rooms and offices on the ground floor. The
Restoration Committee always r.velcomes additional
volunteers on Saturdal- mornings from l0-l2l

***
The Historical Societ,v- is initiating hands-on
workshop programs in June that are likely'to interest
our members. You u'ill have ts'o choices: l) a
rvorkshop dunng rvhich I'ou u'ill make vour orm
planters from eas!'-to-use concrete (materials
provided), adding charm to vour oun outdoor garden
spaces, and 2) a rvorkshop to make bird-specific
birdhouses (materials provided). $30/rvorkshop. These
w:orkshops rvill take place on the larvn of the Andries
DeBois House on Saturday June 21, l0 a.m. to noon.
Participation is limited- so sign up earl1,!

*+*

On Wednesday, June 4. the Historical Societl' of
Shar,r'angunk & Gardiner will host its annual June
picnic from 6-8 p.m" on the larm of the Terwilliger
House in Gardiner. The house is located at Locust
Lasn. 436 South Route 32. Bring a dish to pass and
tableware. Beverages r,rill be provided. As an added
bonus. members will be able to tour the adjacent
Hasbrouck House. This house is a rare treasure filled
il-ith the furnishings, clothing and possessions of five
generations of the prosperous Hasbrouck famill'.
Please sign up to reserve your tour or email

n'orlffcl'glrlcap rr.coni. The tour r,vill cost $10.

***

On Mondar', Ma1'5, at7:30 p.m., at the Gardiner Tou-n
Hall- Frank Almquist rvill present a talk on the histor_r'

of the area's famous reservoirs that service New
York City, including horv ther' \'vere constructed. the
problem ofthe leaks, and rvhat is currentll'being done
to restore the integritl.of the svsten-r.

***

The Wallkill Vatley Land Trust is holding its 4'h

Annual Historic House Tour - House and Farms in
the Wallkill River Valley: The Changing Face of
Agriculture in Gardiner & Shawangunk, on

Saturday, May 3l ,2014- I I a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Tickets
are $40 or $35 b-v Mar' 30. Buv on-line or pick up on
tour dar,at TuthillHouse at thc Mill Restaurant.



Monday, May 5 - 7:30 p.m. History of the
Reservoirs, presented by Frank Almquist' 7:30
p.m., Gandiner Town Hall

\ilednesday, June 4 - 6-8 p.m. Annual June
picnic, on lawn of the Terwilliger llouse, Locust
Lawn,436 South Route 32, Gardiner. Bring a

dish to share and setting. Drinks provided. For
reservations for Hasbrouck House tour, email

wolffd@nycap. rr.com., $ 10.

Saturday, June 21, 10-12. Workshops for
making garden planters and bird-specific

birdhouses (see p.3 for details). $3Oiworkshop.
Contact:Freda (895-3986); Adam (315-402-8838)

Saturday, June 28, 10-4 p.m.
Garden Tour and Plant Sale. $15 Tickets and
plant sale at Andries Dubois House. Contact:

Freda (895-3986)

Printed courtesy of Shawangunk Cotectional tracility
' J.T. Smith, Superintendent

J. Nicotera' Insttuctor
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CALL FOR 2OL4 DUES
Individual: $ 20 Business: $ 50

Family: S 30 Patron: $ 100

Supporting: $ 50 Benefactor $ 250

Our programs depend on your support.
Please take a moment to pay your dues.

Checks payable: Ilistorical Society of
Shawangunk & Gardiner. P.O. Box

570, Wallkill, l{Y 12589
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